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First Lutheran Youth

LITTLE LEAGUE (GRADES 3-6)
We’re back and we’ve missed you! 

April 3: making care packages
April 17: our last LL! We’ll be having an

end of the year celebration! 



SENIORS! Don’t forget to apply for the TIMM Memorial Scholarship!

First Lutheran Church, with the First Lutheran Church Foundation, is pleased to announce the annual Norman
and Irene Timm Memorial Scholarship. This scholarship was made possible by the generous contribution of the

Timm family, in memory of their parents, who were long-time First Lutheran Church members. 
The 2024 scholarship is for $500, and is open to seniors that are involved at church, attending college in the fall,

and have some goals for your future, which you’ll write about in your essay. Applications can be found at the
church or on our website. Deadline is April 30, 2024. 
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Senior Reception and
Baccalaureate for Class of

2024
Giving you an early “heads up”!!

The senior reception for the Class of
2024 and their immediate families
will be on Sunday, May 12 at 10am
following the 9am worship service

with a light breakfast.
And don’t forget to bring in a wallet
sized picture of your smiling faces

for our class composite :)



FIRST LUTHERAN YOUTH


